
 

At Enfield Heights Academy, we are KIND, RESPECTFUL, RESILIENT and BRAVE.  
We are the Force for Positive Change. 

5th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Planting our mini Woodland at Heights 
 

       
 
I am writing to you with a little plea for some of your unwanted gardening items. 
 
We love planting at Enfield Heights Academy; our meadow and vegetable patch were very fruitful last year and 
have started to come alive again this year. 
 
As a treeless school, we dream of a woodland!  
 
We were very excited to receive some gardening equipment and gloves from our Community Outreach Team 
and a huge box with tree saplings from John Gilbert, our drama and newspaper club  teacher who obtained 
them from the Woodland Trust.  
 
Yesterday our reception children started planting the trees: Hawthorn, Holly, Crab Apple, Hazel, Downy Birch 
and Goat Willow -all in pots and buckets to start our Mini Woodland! We need your help. 
 
 We are looking for donations of:  
• Big and small plant pots (any size) 
• Buckets, baskets and containers for growing  
• Compost (in bags) 
 
Any donations can be handed in to the office or left in the box outside by the bike park.  
We really appreciate your help to support our ‘Force for Positive Change’ driver and nature loving project. We 
can’t wait for our mini magical woodland where the stories are born… 
 
Thank you in advance.  
 
Yours Sincerely,  

 
Headteacher 
 


